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June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Increase for School Meal Costs and School Uniform 
 

School Dinners: 
 

We are writing to inform you that the cost of a school dinner will be increasing from the 1st September from £2.40 
to £2.50. 
  
Children in full time Nursery and KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) are required to pay for lunches. School lunches should 
be paid for each Monday in advance. Multiple weeks can be paid but the money again needs to be paid in 
advance. 
  
All school lunches are to be paid using our online payment system ParentPay. If you pay for lunches and your child 
is absent for any reason in a particular week, you will be entitled to one credit for each days absence. Any 
outstanding balances over £40.00 may be sent to a debt collection agency for collection unless we have agreed an 
alternative arrangement. 
 
We would like to remind parents who are entitled to benefits to apply for free school meals. To apply use the 

following link: https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims-trafford 

 
School Uniform: 
 
From the 1st July we will be increasing the cost of our school uniform. School jumpers and cardigans will increase 
by £1 and the polo shirts and bags by 50p. We have not increased our prices for over six years to keep costs down.  
Uniform can only be ordered via our online shop, please use the following link to order or the link on our website: 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1099. You will be notified by text when 
you order is ready. We do also have second hand uniform, which is in good condition and is available for all. 

 
We hope this information will be of help. If you have any further queries or problems about school lunches or 
uniform, please don’t hesitate to ask at the office. 
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
School Office 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims-trafford
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